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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON TODAY'S COMMITTEE ON FINANCE MEETING 
 
“In our first meeting, as well as in subsequent conversations, I made it very clear to the Mayor-
elect that I would not move forward on these projects if she wanted to delay the process. While I 
firmly believe in the value of these projects to the entire city, out of respect for her wishes and 
request, I will honor my commitment and delay the vote. I am hopeful that under the mayor-elect’s 
leadership of the new City Council these critical projects will move forward and bring the kind of 
investment and job creation that has been a hallmark of the past eight years.” 
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